

Fundraising
Campaign
for the Hall

Our Vision



We're building a shared, safe space in the heart of Jesmond.

Revd. Debbie

- Open to all ages and backgrounds
- A welcoming venue for meetings, classes, and social events
- · Fully accessible and future-ready
- A reflection of Jesmond's community spirit



Little Saints in the Hall

Together, we can create spaces that serve everyone—now and for generations to come.

Revd. Debbie Loughran

The Cause

Our Community Hall is a well-loved space, used by hundreds of people each week, but it's in need of renewal.

- Outdated facilities and tired interiors, which don't meet the needs of modern community usage
- No independent access to each room, or to the facilities. Rooms can't all be used independently
- · Poor sound insulation between rooms
- Spiral staircase limits the use of the first floor
- Poor energy efficiency
- · Access to the Green only via a road

These issues make the space uncomfortable and impractical for many users. We need to modernise the hall so it can continue to serve Jesmond's diverse and growing community.



The Proposal



With your support, we'll completely transform the inside while preserving the historic Grade 2 listed exterior.

- A fully refurbished, bright and modern interior with up to date facilities
- Two new halls and an upstairs room that can be used independently. Retaining a major space for large events. All will have their own access to shared facilities
- · Improved sound insulation
- Larger, more usable first floor with a standard staircase
- · WiFi & modern IT facilities
- Significantly improved heating & lighting.
 Eco friendly
- · An outside link to enjoy the Green

These updates will make the hall more inclusive, versatile, and sustainable - ready to support a wider range of events and activities at affordable hire costs

Want to help?

Here's how to make a donation:

Via 'Give a Little' on our website. Scan the QR code with your phone:



Make a bank transfer to:

PCC St. George, Sort code 30-93-55 Account number 01584491

Using 'Community Hub' as a reference.

Fill out a cheque and post/ drop it off at:

Parish Office, Community Hub, St. George's Close, Jesmond. NE2 2TF

If you are able to Gift Aid a donation, please let us know by writing (address above) or emailing: communityhub@stgeorgesjesmond.org.uk

THANK YOU!

Fundraising Events 2025

Wednesday, July 9th
Sax on the Tyne

Big Sound, Big Fun! Community Saxophone Band



Saturday, September 27th Midnight Miley



An electrifying Miley Cyrus tribute experience!

Saturday, November 22nd Ceilidh

Celebrate with wild dancing, good company and great music!

